[image: image1.png]



LOCKWOOD FOLLY
COUNTRY CLUB, INC.                                                         

Lockwood Folly Country Club

Newsletter

February 9, 2022

The LFCC Board would like to send out updates, information, and concerns to our membership.  
If possible, we plan to do this once a month to keep our membership better informed.  
----- Good News:  for the first time in recent memory LFCC has a complete staff.  The goal was to have good people in place to meet any and all needs of our membership and guests.  The bad news is our payroll has increased!!!

-----LFCC Board recognizes the need for new cart paths.  With the costs of materials, labor, etc., we know this is going to be an expensive project, but a project we should start planning for now.  Tim Daugherty will head up a committee to explore how to proceed.  If you are interested in being part of this challenge, please contact Tim.  We need as much input as possible.  

-----Tim Cunningham, Superintendent, has hired a new equipment technician, Jason Wilbanks,  Mr. Wilbanks will join Tim and Clint's team March 1st.  This hire is a must if we want to meet the demands required in maintaining a golf course.

-----Tim's crew will begin working on the men's tee box on number 6 and the ladies tee box on number 7.  As we are aware, both of these areas need a lot of attention.

-----In a recent LFCC Board Meeting, a lot of time was spent discussing the Policy for Guests.  It was clearly determined that guests must pay the appropriate amount and flexible billing will not be allowed.  If guests are allowed to play with our different groups weekly, why would they ever join?  Why should they receive the same privileges as a member?  Finally, in our

Rules and Procedures Policy it clearly states that Lockwood Folly residents who are not members may not play at guest rates.  Really need the help of our membership to help us with the situation.

-----A special Thank You to all the members that agreed to be part of the different committees for 2022.  We need as much input as possible to meet the needs of our membership.  These committees play a huge roll in getting us the best possible plan for moving forward.  Thanks!!

-----Hope everyone has had the opportunity to visit with our new pro, Dean Halterman.  He has really tried to reach out to meet as many members as possible.  We are excited about having his leadership moving us forward.  Dean and Nick will be a great team!!!!
-----Last year our members did a tremendous job beautifying our course.  Members really stepped forward and took a lot of pride in the different tee boxes.  We had each hole adopted by a member, and it really improved the looks.  In addition, Dan and Melissa Mcgougan spent time and money fixing our putting green area and the huge area on the 10th tee box.  As our growing season will soon be upon us, please make plans to 'adopt' a hole!!  

----Just a reminder:  Our LFCC Calendar is up and running on our web page.  We're trying to keep it updated to let everyone know the different dates we have something scheduled.  This should give everyone an idea as plans are made and tournament dates are needed.  If you have anything that needs scheduling, please let Marisa know.

The LFCC Board

Lockwood Folly Country Club, Inc.

19 Clubhouse Drive Supply, NC  28468
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